
Valve Locations and Mapping (Update) 

Our in-house staff has been marking all the valves throughout the system so that we can update 

our system map. The last mapping was done in 1988 and needs to be updated. 

With the help of our consultant and in-house staff, we now have an updated set of water and 

sewer maps. These maps are currently being reviewed in house and once verified will be 

printed and saved electronically in drawing and pdf format so that as changes occur the 

mapping can be updated. 

Once everything is verified we will begin entering the data into our computer software program 

helping to keep track of our assets. 

 


